
     

 

Tikokino Primary School Newsletter 

Dear Parents, Caregivers & Friends,  
 

Room 3 camp to Wellington was a great success. 
Everything went to plan with students enjoying a 
range of different activities from visiting 
parliament, Weta Workshop, Capital E, 
Wellington Zoo, fishing off the wharf (caught one 
Kawhai), Te Papa Museum, jumping off the 7 
metre dive platform on the waterfront, and racing 
around the track at Daytona Go-karts! Thank you 
to our parents, Mel, Gine, Claire, Matt and Mark 
who came too, and helped make it a successful 
week.  
 

Room 2 are looking forward to their Wakarara 
Camp next Thursday and Friday. We are very 
fortunate to have an excellent number of parents 
attending too. We have a parent information 
evening on Tuesday 8th November @ 7:00pm.  
 

Room 1 has their overnight camp at 
school approaching very quickly too, being Friday 
25th November. Information will come home 
regarding this next week. Please note, all 
students must have a parent attend this camp. 
 

Our annual Athletics Day with Argyll and 
Sherwood is tomorrow. The weather looks great 
and our students have been practicing well. 
Please see the attached transport sheet, thank 
you once again parents for your continued 
support. 
 

Either love it or hate it, the Flemington Mud Run 
is on Sunday 20th November. This is an excellent 
event to get people out of their comfort zones! 
Let’s get a heap of entries from Tikokino to show 
that Tikokino is a school and community that love 
to get out there and do events like these. 
 

Thank you to Tyson who has been working on the 
pool changing sheds. The pool will be up and 
running by the end of next week. This is good 
timing as NIWA is predicting a very warm 
November. 
 

We hope to see you all at Athletics tomorrow and 
have a great weekend. 
 
Regards, 
Hamish 
 
 
 
 

STUDENT OF THE WEEK: 
 

Room 1: Johnny for working hard on his writing. 
Room 2: George for his creativity in writing. 
Room 3: Murphy for contributing postively, 
especially on camp. 
 
 

 

Welcome to 
School  
Tadhg aged 5  
and Athena-
Rose aged 8.        
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Our students take part in the Winter Warmers  
Programme through the CHB Libraries.  Here 
they are celebrating receiving books for finishing 
their reading. 
 
 

 
 

Our 5 Touch Rugby teams made a great start on 
Monday afternoon. 
 

 

 

Tikokino 100% 

- Today, Tomorrow, Together 

Week  7  Term 2.  

  June 
 April ,  2018 

Phone: 06 8565 833 
office@tikokino.school.nz 
Principal: Hamish Natusch 06 8565738 
 
Week 3, Term 4, 31st Oct – 4th Nov 2022 


